
 
 
 
Dear Young Fives/Kindergarten Families,  

 
 

Welcome! We are looking forward to meeting you! 
 
The Anchor Bay Transportation Department will be hosting a “Back to 
School Bus Ride” for Young Fives/Kindergarten students and their 
parents.  Please join the transportation staff members for a brief bus 
safety presentation.  Following the presentation, all students and 
parents are invited to take a bus ride throughout the community. 
 
This event will help your child feel more comfortable on their first day 
of school.  
 
Please see the scheduled time below for your school. 
 
Kindergarten Schedule 
 
Monday, August 22nd           Tuesday, August 23rd 
Lottie Elementary 9:00 a.m. Great Oaks Elementary 9:00 a.m. 

Naldrett Elementary 10:00 a.m. Lighthouse Elementary 10:30 a.m. 

Maconce Elementary 12:30 p.m. Ashley Elementary 1:00 p.m. 

 

Young 5’s Schedule 
 
Tuesday, August 23rd 
Lighthouse Elementary 11:45 a.m. 

Ashley Elementary 1:45 p.m. 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  SEPTEMBER 6TH IS ORIENTATION FOR YOUNG 5’S AND 
KINDERGARTEN.  ONE PARENT WILL ATTEND WITH THEIR STUDENT ON THAT 
DAY.  PLEASE LOOK FOR MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW FROM YOUR 
CHILD’S ELEMENTARY BUILDING. 


